

مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية – دبي ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI

P.O. Box : 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E. Tel. : +(971) 4 3370252 Fax : +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae. website : www.stmarysdubai.com

OUR REF:		
----------	--	--

Tuesday, 3rd October 2017

'CHANGING THE TIDE'

To: The Parents of students from Year One to Year Thirteen - LABOUR CAMP INTIATIVE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's. Every year our school does it best to make our students more aware of the trials that many workers go through and we aim to create in them a greater sensitivity and empathy for the marginalised in our society. In keeping with the **Year of Giving'** we are requesting students to help us make a contribution to the labour camps and we hope that you as parents will support this initiative by sending a tiny contribution based on the information in the table below. Items may be brought in from tomorrow itself and then continuing through next week.

YEAR 1 & 2	NOODLES & DAL / LENTILS (not more than one kilo of Dal/Lentils)
YEAR 3 & 4	MILK (Powder/Tins) RICE (not more than one kilo)
YEAR 5 & 6	TEA BAGS / SUGAR (not more than one kilo) COOKING OIL (not more than one litre
YEAR 7 & 8	TOOTHBRUSH / TOOTHPASTE / SOAP
YEAR 9 & 10	CANNED FOODS
YEAR 11 & A -LEVEL	A tiny contribution from their pocket money if they wish.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAL - U.A.E.